Katelyn Symington

From: Alan Bawden <Alan.Bawden@rfs.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 24 July 2019 4:21 PM

To: Sheelagh Laguna

Subject: FW: Draft conditions for Cairncross Waste Management Facility Expansion (SSD 5792) for review
and comment

Attachments: SSD 5792 - Draft Conditions for comment.pdf

Thanks for the opportunity to comment.
The NSW RFS supports the proposed conditions and has no additional requirements.
Regards

Alan Bawden

Team Leader - Development Assessment and Planning

Planning and Environment Services (North)

NSW RURAL FIRE SERVICE

1/129 West High Street Coffs Harbour

Locked Bag 17 GRANVILLE NSW 2142

p 02 66910400 e pes@rfs.nsw.gov.au

www.rfs.nsw.gov.au www.facebook.com/nswrfs www.twitter.com/nswrfs
PREPARE.ACT.SURVIVE

From: Sheelagh Laguna <Sheelagh.Laguna@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 22 July 2019 3:18 PM

To: Alan Bawden <Alan.Bawden@rfs.nsw.gov.au>; Rhys Edwards <Rhys.Edwards@epa.nsw.gov.au>;
alastair.drew@industry.nsw.gov.au; Adam Oehlman <landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au>; Rachel Lonie
<Rachel.Lonie@environment.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Bruce Zhang <Bruce.Zhang@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Draft conditions for Cairncross Waste Management Facility Expansion (SSD 5792) for review and comment

Hi

Further to your earlier submission, please find attached draft conditions for SSD 5792 Cairncross Waste
Management Facility Expansion for your review and comment. | would appreciate receiving a response from you by
5 August indicating whether your agency requires any amendments to the draft conditions, or has any comments in
this regard.

Kind regards

Sheelagh Laguna

A/Principal Planner

Industry Assessments | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39 | Sydney NSW 2001
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The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the traditional
custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our
work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and
economically.



